
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

3rd February 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Circus Sensible 
We had a brilliant time when the circus visited last week. We have some very talented pupils.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ranger Stu 
We had some very special visitors yesterday. All the students did so well and really enjoyed 
meeting them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thankyou 
Thank you all for your patience on Wednesday. We managed to minimise the disruption to classes 
and to support our teachers.  

Parent training 
If you missed the Zones of Regulation training or need more information do give Erin a call. Please 
do join Rian next Thursday for Internet Safety. Come along if you need help setting filters and 
permission on your devices. Bring them in and we will do this with you. Our pupils need high levels 
of supervision online.   
Thursday 9th February 9.45 - Internet Safety with Rian 

 
Half term 
A quick reminder next week is the last week of this half term. School finishes next Friday at the usual 
time. Everyone will return on Monday February 20th.  
 
Have a very nice weekend. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

  

 

Steph Lea  

Executive Headteacher 


